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B e l l -R i ng i ng  

 

S hrev epo r t  

Co nv e nt io n  

Ce nter  

Meet, Greet & Learn Your Fellow Rotarians 

At Special Event prior to Lunch Meeting 

Tuesday, October 25th at 11:00 AM 

Room 209, next to our luncheon space 

Look for a reminder e-mail for more details. 

SUSLA  

Dr. Rodney Ellis was selected as the chancellor of 
Southern University Shreveport (SUSLA) in 2015.  He 

brings a wealth of experience to the local Southern cam-

pus. 

Rodney served as the chancellor of Central Louisiana 
Technical Community College (CLTCC) in Alexandria.  

Among his accomplishments while there, Dr. Ellis, as 

the grandson and stepson of military veterans, created a 
military friendly institution which led to the partnership 

with the Bechtel Corporation, Cheniere Energy and Fort 

Polk army base to develop a workforce training program 

for students transitioning out of the military. 

Prior to his service in the Alexandria area, Dr. Ellis was 

executive vice president at Atlanta Technical College in 

Atlanta, Georgia. 

He earned his Ph.D. in 
higher education administration, with a specialization in 

community and technical college leadership, from the Uni-

versity of Georgia; a M.S. in judicial administration from 

Auburn University and a B.A. in political science from the University of Alabama. 

While in Alexandria, Rodney was a member of the Rotary Club of Alexandria where he 

received his Paul Harris Fellowship.  He also served on the Board of Directors for the Cen-

tral Louisiana Chamber of Commerce and the Rapides Parish Workforce Investment 
Board.  While in Atlanta, he served as a member of the Kiwanis Club of Atlanta, the At-

lanta Tech Civitan Club, the Atlanta Airport Chamber of Commerce and the Atlanta Busi-

ness League. 

Rodney became a member of our club in May 2016. 

Dr. Rodney Ellis 

http://www.susla.edu/
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New Paul Harris Fellows 

 

Last Tuesday, Andy Shehee and Margaret Shehee presented 

Rotarian Laurel Brightwell with a Paul Harris Fellowship in 

recognition of their lifelong friendship and Laurel’s commit-

ment to Rotary and to our club. 

Laurel is a commercial realtor on the brokerage team at U.L. 

Coleman Properties.  She has been a member of the club since 

2012, was club director in the Rotary year 2015-2016, is in her 

second year as our program chair and serves on these commit-

tees: sergeant at arms and TRF raffle.  She and husband Will 

have three small children.  On occasion, she will bring one of 

her children to Rotary to begin exposing them to community 

service and our business community. 

 

 

 

After the presentation, Andy surprised sister Margaret Shehee with a Paul 

Harris Fellowship of her own.   Although she is not a member of our club, 

Margaret is no stranger to our members.  Virginia Shehee, the family ma-

triarch, was one of the first women invited to be a member of our club in 

the late 1980’s when Rotary International first allowed women to be Ro-

tarians. 

 

 

Also on Tuesday, Rotarian Lionel Eltis recognized his daugh-

ter Sandra Eltis Weiss with a Paul Harris Fellowship.  Sandra 

lives in Atlanta and visits with Lionel often.  She expressed the 

sentiments that we all share, that we would hope to be as ac-

tive as Lionel is at age 99.  Lionel quipped that Sandra is just 

like her mother in getting in the last word. 

 

 

(Right) Margaret Shehee gives a 
tribute to Laurel Brightwell as 

Andy Shehee gets a hug. 

(Left) Margaret Shehee shows 
her PHF certificate given to her 

by brother, Andy Shehee 

(Right) Lionel Eltis with his daughter Sandra Eltis 

Weiss. 
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Atlanta Convention June 2017—Things To Do 

 

The House of Friendship is where the Rotary world comes together and where ideas, best practices and project 

successes are proudly shared.  You can: 

 Browse booths showcasing Rotary projects, Rotary Fellowships and Rotarian Action Groups 

 Shop for Rotary-licensed merchandise, including pins, shirts and banners 

 Meet with staff in the Resource Center about Rotary’s programs and services 

 Enjoy food and entertainment 

 And even register for the 2018 convention in Toronto, Ontario, Canada 

The House of Friendship opens at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 10, 2017, at the Georgia World Congress Center.  

This is one of the first activities of the convention and one of the favorites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$650 raised 

for Junior 

Livestock 

Auction! 

(Above) Our distinguished Rotarian Steve Aiken really put on a 

show.  Check out Teri Haynes’ loss of control!  And, if you don’t 

know what “bleep” and “delete” mean, ask around! 

(Right) Jon Lowe (you know the guy who had a 

farm?) still has control of the microphone while  

auctioneer Anna Maria Keele is standing by. 

(Left) Amanda Simp-

son modeled the LSU 

blanket that was auc-

tioned 



Judy Bellew 

Executive Director 

P.O. Box 380 

Shreveport, LA 71162 

Phone: 318-221-3053 

Fax: 318-868-6703 

shreveportrotary@gmail.com 

www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org 
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Follow us on Facebook  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program on October 25, 2016 

Louisiana Attorney General 

Jeff Landry 

\Shreveport Convention Center 

 

 Raffle Winners Last Week 

 

TRF Raffle—Doug Bland 

Thanks for donating to TRF—this goes toward your 

next PHF 

Rose-Neath Flower Shop—George Bakowski 

Andy Shehee’s hen eggs—Miles Hitchcock 

 

(Above) Sarah Collier introduced Anne Letouze Cessari on Tuesday.  
Anne is a Rotary Foundation alumni as she came from France in 

2003-2004 as a Rotary Youth Exchange student.  She spent almost the 
entire school year with the Colliers while she attended high school.  

During her year here as a student, Anne attended several of our meet-
ings and activities.   Anne was in the country this week for the wed-

ding of Sarah’s son. 

 

Thanks to our Rescue Mission Volunteers 

 

October 6, 2016 

David Cook Jerry Boughton 

Delbert Chumley Kim Green 

 

October 13, 2016 

David Cook Jerry Boughton 

Delbert Chumley Zelda Tucker 

Make-ups for all! 

Sadly, we have learned of the death 

of  Forrest Dunn on Saturday 

night, October 15th.  Forrest was a 

member of our club for 24 years 

until his health declined a few 

months ago.  We have no informa-

tion about services at this time. 

http://www.rotaryclubofshreveport.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728#!/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Shreveport/258142367728?closeTheater=1

